Town of Bowdoin
Planning Board Minutes
February 23, 2021

Members Present: :
Michaeline Mulvey, Chair M 2 Muu\/\ - Leroy Letournea
Brad Totten, Vice Chair Helen Watts %‘»A/
Lauren Leclerc

Absent:
Dennis Douglas, Code Enforcement Officer
The meeting was called to order at 7:01 pm.

Consideration of Minutes: Letourneau moved to accept the minutes of February 9,
2021, as written, Totten seconded. The motion passed unanimously. The minutes were
signed. The meeting was not recorded.

Old Business:

Map 1, Lot 75: The Planning Board reviewed updated fence information submitted by
Tom Tetreau of Stantec. The Board discussed longevity of the posts (stated in the
submission as a 30-year life) and trespass issues with animal fence versus chain link.
Watts moved to accept the change from chain link to wire game fence as submitted by
Tom Tetreau of Stantec. Totten seconded. The motion passes unanimously.

Leclerc will email Tetreau and let him know that the Board approved the request and will
forward along signed minutes after the next Board meeting.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:30 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,

Lauren Leclerc, Secretary

Cc: Selectmen, Webmaster, Code Enforcement, Planning Board Files
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